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Subject: OPWC - County Line Road Resurfacing
From: Chuck Walder <cwalder@russelltownship.us>
Date: 8/15/2016 12:14 PM
To: 'Justin Madden' <justin.madden64@gmail,com>, Gary Gabram <gggabram@yahoo.com>,
Jim Mueller <jmuellerpolysci@aol,com>, Melissa Palmer <mpalmer@russelltownship.us>,
Gene Layne <roads@russelltownship.us>

Trustees,

While not a sure thing, this first round passage is a very good sign. I need to relay back to the
County Engineer if it is still our intention. Melissa is adding a motion to that effect for
Wednesday's meeting.

Russell Township Fiscal Officer
P.O. Box522, 8501 Kinsman Rd.
Novelty,OH 44072
Office: (440) 338-8155
Cell: {216} 554-1094
Fax: (440) 338-1965
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JOE CATTELL, PE, PS
Geauga County Engineer

August 12, 2016

Russell Township
clo Charles Walder
14710 Chillicothe Road
Novelty, OR 44072

....Re: .The County Line.Road.Improvements, ..... ··
Russell Township, Geauga County

Dear Mr. Walder,

On or about April 29, 2016, the Engineer's Office received correspondence from the Russell Township
regarding your intent to pursue Ohio Public Works Commission (OPWC) funding from the state. Your
request included the County Line Road Improvements.

This project request was reviewed, along with many other City, Village, Township and County project
requests. Based on preliminary evaluation, your project scored well enough to be recommended for
funding to the District Committee. This is only the first step of many in the funding process, but it is
encouraging news.

This letter shall serve as notification of the preliminary status and that we will continue to advance your
project request for funding. There are several items that will be necessary over the next few months in
order to meet the submission requirements. As these items become due, we will assist you in preparation
and submitting them.

Please advise that you intend to follow through with your request for funding. State funding is extremely
limited and not all applicants will receive funding. If you wish to withdraw your request, please notify us
immediately so that we can utilize the funding for another project within Geauga County.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Joe Cattell, PE, PS
Geauga unty Engineer

Shane E. Ha.ijar, PE
Deputy Engineer

cc: File
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